Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Dan Jones <dan@dajenterprises.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 7:16 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal Curtains

Dear Peter,

We are emailing you to express our opposition to the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft EIR.

Our greatest concerns with this recommendation are: exporting any portion of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to achieve a marginal benefit far downstream would seem to be an ecological and economical travesty; we can't help but question how such a project is paid for – if PG&E is required to construct thermal curtains, etc., it makes sense that such costs/expenses would transfer to the consumer.

In essence, we do not support this recommendation.

Sincerely,

Dan & Lynda Jones